
TOWN OF UNION PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CANCELLATION 
 

The Public Hearing originally scheduled for November 21, 2017 at 7:05 

PM relative to a Special Permit application submitted by Tarpon Towers 

II, LLC and Bell Atlantic Mobile Systems of Allentown, Inc., d/b/a/ Verizon 

Wireless has been cancelled.  The applicant(s) proposes to construct a 

wireless telecommunications facility at 11 Frey Avenue, Endicott, NY 

13760 on property owned by DTRT Endicott Pipe LLC (property tax map 

number 156.11-1-47). 

A new date for the Public Hearing has not yet been scheduled. 

  

 


